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Lafourche Concert and Events Club brings long anticipated Irish-Italian parade to Golden Meadow 


Golden Meadow, LA: After years of local residents hoping for an Irish-Italian parade, the Lafourche Concert and Events Club(LCEC)  is finally making it a reality. The Krewe des Lutins (name taken from a local legend of a marsh leprechaun), will take their inaugural roll through the town of Golden Meadow March 18th, 2023. The parade will be in their popular, anything rides, affordable format. Parade organizers look forward to working with our local partners to bring affordable vegetable throws for our riders. They also have sponsorship opportunities available for the parade, and for club events for the calendar year. To keep up to date on goings on with the krewe, or to sign up to ride, follow our Facebook page, Lafourche Concert and Events Club. 

About LCEC: Officially formed in April of 2022, the  Lafourche Concert and Events Club strives to bring the community free or low-cost events for the whole family to enjoy, while also preparing to support the community in emergencies big and small. They had their first official event with Mother’s Day in the Park in May of 2022, followed by the major success of Ida Aid. This year, they hosted the second annual Krewe des Couyons parade, which was founded by Kyle Williams, who also founded the LCEC. 
